
 

Parking Consultation    Our Ref: Cotton Rd - 21 
The Resident      Telephone: 0208 207 2277 
«Number» «Road»               Email: 
parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk 
«Area»                Date: 16th April 2021  
«Postcode» 
 
  
Dear Resident 

Introduction of waiting restrictions in – Cotton Road Area 

The council is proposing to make a Traffic Regulation Order to introduction parking 
restrictions in your area following on from an informal consultation. 
 
All comments received from the informal consultation have been reviewed and 
considered by the council. A summary of those comments can be found at  
Parking Consultations - Hertsmere Borough Council 
 
A copy of the public notice and map showing the extent of the restrictions are 
enclosed for your information. Any comments or objections to the proposed Traffic 
Regulation Order should be made in writing by 14th May 2021. 

 
If you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 

 

https://www.hertsmere.gov.uk/Transport-Streets-and-Parking/Parking-consultation-and-Traffic-Orders/Proposed-new-parking-schemes.aspx

